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Florence Erinah Ziumbe 27/02/57 – 16/08/21  

Commissioner  
Bachelor of Law Honours; LLB (UZ)  

It is with sadness and a deep sense of loss that we learnt of the untimely passing of a most valued 

commissioner/board member of the Securities and Exchange Commission of Zimbabwe, Mrs. 

Florence Ziumbe, on Monday 16 August 2021. She was an experienced lawyer and a seasoned 

professional who served in many capacities to secure a better Zimbabwe for future generations. 

She was appointed as a Commissioner on 01 November 2016 and served in the Licensing,  
Litigation & Legislative committee as its Chairman, as well as in the Investor Education and 

Human Resources committees. During her tenure, Florence was diligent and exercised her 

independent voice to promote high levels of corporate governance and performance from 

management.   
FLORENCE ERINAH ZIUMBE was born on 27th February 1957 and graduated with a Bachelor 

of Law (Honours) Degree in 1980 and a Bachelor of Laws degree in 1981 from the University of 

Zimbabwe. Mrs. Ziumbe was registered as Legal Practitioner in 1982 and practiced law as 

senior partner at Ziumbe & Partners in Harare at the time of her death. She specialised in 

corporate and commercial work. Mrs. Ziumbe founded and was first President of PROWEB, a 

professional women’s association. She was a member of the Law Society of Zimbabwe, the 

Zimbabwe Women’s Lawyers Association, and was Deputy Chairman of the State Procurement 

Board for thirteen years.   

We extend our condolences to her husband Noah Ziumbe, children and grandchildren.  

  

Ethel Chitanda   

Acting Chairman   
 

 


